
June 16, 2022

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community, 

Happy last day of the 2021-2022 school year! Our students have grown as learners and citizens through the past 10 
months, and today marks this tremendous accomplishment! Thank you to our staff and families for your continuous 
support of our educational program and our students.  To our 6th graders, we wish you much success as you move 
onto middle school.  You will be missed. 

Best wishes for a safe and fun-filled summer!  We will keep in touch throughout the summer months via email 
messages.  You can also find 2022-2023 school year information on our website under the “For Parents” tab.   
Additional information can also be found in the June 9th Community update found here.

Enjoy your summer! 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Evans 

https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/cms/lib/NJ01912656/Centricity/ModuleInstance/4477/EGCommunity%2520Update%25206.9.pdf

